
 
Senator Jack Reed invites Senators to join him in requesting funding for Fiscal Year 2025 for the 
Library Services and Technology Act (LSTA). If you have any questions or want to join the 
letter, please contact Moira Lenehan-Razzuri at Moira_Lenehan@reed.senate.gov. Deadline for 
signatures is COB Friday, May 10th.   
  
Opt-in Link for Quill:  
https://quill.senate.gov/letters/letter/17021/opt-in/view/00411a17-abbb-4e28-9a89-
86bad43826df/  
  
FY24 Signers:  
Senators Reed, Blumenthal, Booker, Brown, Cantwell, Cardin, Carper, Casey, Cortez Masto, 
Duckworth, Durbin, Gillibrand, Feinstein, Hassan, Heinrich, Hickenlooper, Hirono, Kaine, 
Kelly, King, Klobuchar, Luján, Markey, Menendez, Merkley, Murphy, Ossoff, Padilla, Peters, 
Rosen, Sanders, Schatz, Shaheen, Sinema, Smith, Stabenow, Tester, Van Hollen, Warner, 
Warnock, Warren, Whitehouse, and Wyden   
  
Letter Text:  
Dear Chair Baldwin and Ranking Member Capito:  

As you develop the Fiscal Year (FY) 2025 Labor, Health and Human Services, and Education 
and Related Agencies Appropriations bill, we urge you to provide increased funding for the 
Library Services and Technology Act (LSTA).   

Libraries play a vital role in our communities, offering access for all to essential information on a 
wide range of topics, skills and career training, broadband, and computing services. According to 
a national survey (2022), nearly 100 percent of public libraries reported offering free Internet 
access. According to American Libraries, more than 83 percent of libraries in rural areas reported 
serving as their community’s only provider of no-fee Internet and computing services (The Last 
Mile, American Libraries, 2022).  Over 90 percent of public libraries offer technology training, 
and 76 percent assist navigating digital government resources.   

Increasingly, libraries have become centers for employment and business development services. 
Veterans transitioning into civilian life are turning to their local library for services such as 
completion of education and job training skills, resume building, job application, and access to 
earned veteran and family benefits. At a time when many job applications must be completed 
online, nearly all public libraries offer services which help patrons prepare resumes and conduct 
job searches, according to a 2019 report. For small businesses and entrepreneurs, many libraries 
offer 3-D printers and makerspaces to hel




